
 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY 
 

 

 

As per Basketball Victoria, the use of Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and other social networking 

sites by people involved in basketball are allowable.  However, under Basketball Victoria’s 

Tribunal By-Laws and Member Protection By-Laws, behaviour which is deemed unacceptable can 

be brought to the Tribunal, even if it didn’t occur on the basketball court.  As long as the 

content/incident is basketball related, a Tribunal hearing will be instigated. 

 

The Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club, and Basketball Victoria, will have no hesitation in reporting 

to the Tribunal incidents that have misused such sites if it relates to basketball. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
President, Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club 

  
Vice President, Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club 

 
Dated: 

  

 


